
28 Aug 15 
 
Folk Night:  
This monthly open mike event is held the first Wednesday evening of every month in the 
village hall. Doors open at 7pm. The next event will be held on September 2. For more 
information call Chris on 01767 640242. 

 
Moggerhanger Park: 
The Soane lecture takes place on Friday, September 11 at 7.30pm in the main house. We 
welcome as our guest lecturer Tim Knox FSA, Director and Marlay Curator of the Fitzwilliam 
Museum, Cambridge.  
This illustrated lecture tells the frustrating, but sometimes amusing saga, of Soane’s Irish 
commissions.  
Join us for an interesting and convivial evening with a world renowned authority in a setting 
designed by Sir John. 
It’s a wonderful combination so get your tickets early as numbers are limited. Tickets £15 
(friends £12) to include a glass of wine and canapes. Please contact Mary Burt on 
07736411144 or email: mjoburt@tiscali.co.uk 
 

Parish Council:  

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 16, at 7.30pm in the village 
hall. 

 
Elton John Tribute Night: 
Get this date in your diary. More fantastic live entertainment at your village hall. On 
Saturday, October 17, Chris Mcgowan will be performing his Elton John tribute act. Close 
your eyes and listen to his piano sing. Tickets are £12 from Carolyn 01767 640727 or Denise 
01767 640633 
 
Coffee Morning: 
Miss Matthews held a midsummer coffee morning, Saturday, August 22, at Village Farm, 4 
St Johns Road. There were stalls, a raffle, tea and coffee served during the morning. The 
winners of the raffle were Carol Kilby, Doreen Jones, Betty Brewer, Grace Carthy, Doreen 
Reid, Joyce Nicholson, Pat Marson, Enid Robinson, Kierra and J Button. All proceeds in aid 
of Moorfields Eye Charity and The Salvation Army 
 
Whist:  
Held last Friday at the village hall. The winners were Mrs E Flint, Mrs A Lattimer, Mrs J 
Baskerville, Mrs E Bridge, Ms R Bennett, Mr C Strange, Mr B Sheath, Mr T Beck and Mr R 
Snell. Raffle winners were Mr B Sheath, Mr R Snell, Mr D Lamey, Mr C Strange and Mrs I 
Byrne. The next whist drive will be held on Friday, September 4, in the village hall at 7.30pm. 
 
Church Services:  
St John the Evangelist, 9am sung communion. 
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